
BEMIDJI AREA SCHOOLS 

BEMIDJI, MINNESOTA 

 

 

DATE: MARCH 20, 2023 

 

TO: SCHOOL BOARD 

 

FROM: DR. JEREMY OLSON, SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS 

 

SUBJECT: FIRST READING OF REVISED SBR 600-50-1:INTERNET 

ACCEPTABLE USE AND SAFETY  

 

COMMENTS: 

 

We have revised our Internet Acceptable Use and Safety policy to reflect the new language in 

M.S.B.A. model policy number 524.  This revised policy will bring practices regarding internet 

acceptable use and safety policy into compliance with current law.   

 

The motion was offered by ____, seconded by ____, and carried ( ) to approve the first reading 

of revised policy number 600-50-1: Internet Acceptable Use and Safety. 


